From: Mitsy Murphy
To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Date: Monday, August 08, 2011 8:12:20 AM

To Whom It May Concern:
I would like to express my opposition to the definition of "religious employer" within

the context of a lack of true conscience protection!
Thank you.
Sincerely,

Mitsy Murphy

Lamps and Lighting by Design
(225) 767-0701

fax (225) 767-0066
mitsymurphy@gmail.com
www.louisianalighting.com
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